
CHARTIERS TOWNSHIP 

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

SPECIAL MEETING 

MONDAY 

March 30, 2015 

3:30 p.m. 

 

A. William Kiehl-Chairman called the Special Meeting of the Chartiers Township Board of 

Supervisors at 3:30 p.m. Monday March 30, 2015, at which time he asked all present to stand for 

the pledge of allegiance. 

 

ATTEDANCE: 

 

Attending this meeting were Supervisors Richard W. Metzler, John M. Marcischak and Mr. 

Kiehl. Additionally present were: Jodi L. Noble-Township Manager and Wendy Williams-

Recording Secretary. 

 

A motion was made by Mr. Metzler and seconded by Mr. Marcischak to approve the 

independent contractor agreement with Robert Brozovich for management services for the 

Chartiers Township Community Center, as recommended by the Township Manager, at 

$2,500.00 per month beginning April 1, 2015. All Supervisors voted yes. The motion was 

carried. 

 

Mr. Metzler reported to the Board that signature cards have been signed and account has been 

established due to the reorganization of the Chartiers-Houston Community Library. 

 

ADJOURNMENT: 

 

The meeting adjourned at 3:37 p.m. 

 

                                                                                 ___________________________  

                                                                                 John M. Marcischak 

                                                                                 Secretary 

 

Wendy Williams – Recording Secretary 

 


